
AFFIDAVIT CONFIRMING COMPLETION OF LEGAL NOTICE >. ^ ' ^A. 
PUCO CASE NO. 14-213-GA-GCR ^ ^ y 4 / , '% 

STATE OF OHIO ^ 
ss; 

COUNTY OF TUSCARAWAS 

The undersigned Rick D. Mako, President of Piedmont Gas Company, being duly 

cautioned and sworn, states the following: 

1. By Entry on February 13,2014, the Attorney Examiner required that Legal 

Notice of the public hearing in Case No. 14-213-GA-GCR be provided 

between 15 and 30 days prior to the date set for the hearing. That entry 

further provided that the Company could elect to provide this notice by 

publication in a section other than the legal notice section of a newspaper; or 

by bill message, bill insert or direct mailing to its customers. 

2. Piedmont Gas Company elected to provide the Legal Notice of the public 

hearing set for Tuesday, June 17, 2014 at 10:00 a.m. in the Commission's 

Hearing Room 11-C by bill insert. 

3. A copy of the bill insert of the Legal Notice is attached hereto. 

4. This notice was provided by direct mailing to our customers on May 19, 2014, 

which is between 15 and 30 days prior to the hearing date as required by the 

Entry of February 13, 2014. 
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Respectfully submitted. 

Rick D. Mako, President 
Piedmont Gas Company 

Sworn and subscribed before me, a Notary Public for the State of Ohio, on this VQ 
day of June, 2014. 
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Piedmont Gas Company is required by the Public Utilities 
Commission of Ohio to notify all customers of our upcoming GCR 
hearing. This notification must be received by customers between 
15 and 30 days prior to the date of the hearing. Please see notice 
below: 

LEGAL NOTICE 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio has set for public 
hearing Case No, 14-213-GA-GCR to review the gas cost 
recovery rates of Piedmont Gas Company and the operation 
of its Purchased Gas Adjustment Clause, and related matters. 
This hearing is scheduled to begin at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, 
June 17, 2014, at the offices of the Commission, 180 East 
Broad Street, Hearing Room 11-C, Columbus, Ohio 43215-
3793. All interested persons will be given an opportunity to 
be heard. Further information may be obtained by viewing 
the Commission's web page at http://www.puc.state.oh.us. or 
contacting the Commission's hotline at 1-800-686-7826 or 
for hearing or speech impaired customers 7-1-1. 

http://www.puc.state.oh.us

